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Thank you for stopping by for more information on distance learning. Richmond County has established Distance Learning for all of us to utilize. We want to assure you all that this transition will be smooth as possible. 

Our main form of communication and where we will be sharing weekly assignments will continue to be through Class Dojo. 

There are just a few of you that are not linked to our Class Dojo page. For the few of you that are not linked, we have sent you another invitation. If for some reason you have not received the invitation, please email me at fowlene@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us   to get your access code. 


Distance Learning Protocol & Procedures: 
1. Each teacher (subject) will post on Dojo any resources and assignments that are due that week.
2. Students will not have to turn something in each day. It is very important that you adhere to the weekly assignment schedules for each class/teacher.
3. We are available for feedback Monday - Friday, 8am-4pm, on Class Dojo and via email.
4. Not all assignments will require the use of technology. However, completed assignments will have to be sent in electronically through a message on Dojo or by sending it to our emails. Please note, that if it is to complete a workbook page or worksheet, you can take a picture and send it in via Dojo or email. 
5. Students can access the following apps/resources through their Launchpad: iReady, First in Math, Georgia Science Textbook, eBooks (they can check out books online), Performance Matters (where they can take assessments), Discovery Education (for science), Khan Academy (for Math), BrainPop (all subjects), and Office 365 (where they can access microsoft word, powerpoint, and email).  

Here is the link to access Launchpad 
6. Link to access Richmond County’s Distance Learning Platform 
** Upon returning to school, all workbooks, task booklets, and packets will need to be turned in.**


Additional education Distance Learning Resources include:
1. i-Ready lessons
2. Zearn (for math, all students should have their logins. If anyone has trouble logging in, please email/Dojo message Ms. Roberson)
3. First-in-Math
4. Keyboarding (students have their login information from Ms. Mason. Please make sure that they select STUDENT LOGIN it is the blue tab at the top right of the website). 
5. Destiny (For this site, make sure the Material Type says Electronic Book/eBook)

I look forward to having a successful Distance Learning experience. All of the resources being used, students are all aware of and have previously utilized. Therefore, they should be able to experience a positive parent/student-led experience. 

**Please make sure to also check Ms. Hill, Ms. Maura, and Coach Shepard’s webpages for any assignments they may have.** 

Please also make sure that you consistently monitor the RCBOE website for important updates. 

Thank you so much,
Ms.Fowler

